FLORIDA STATE
MUSIC TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED WITH MUSIC TEACHERS NATIONAL ASSOCIATION. INC.

November 23, 2001

I am writing this letter in recommendation of Mr. Steve Geﬁghg
Geoghegan was hired to tune and maintain the many pianos used at the Florida Smt@
Music Teachers Conference 2001 held at the St Petersburg Hilton and the Music

Teachers National Association competitive events that were held at St Petersburg Junior

College. He was hired based on his history dealing with national level artists, as well as,

hw exceﬁeﬂt record with Home Shopping Network and the Florida Music Educators
nference. 1 personally received positive comments from Alexander Peskanov and

1an Habhn of the Amadeus Trio on his professionalism, addressing the specific needs

of the Werf@mers and lus concert level tuning, His knowledge of the piano only added to

a positpre-expenence that we had at our mnfemce




